
 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                

Impartiality and Independence Notice to Responsible Persons  

with regards to Lift Inspections as defined in Legal Notice 231 of 2007 

 
 

Dear Responsible Person, 

 

We would like to thank you for using our inspections services, and hope that following the inspection of 

your lift, you will find the time to fill in the feedback form we will be sending you with the certificate. 

 

According to the requirements of local legislation, we are obliged to advise you of the following: 

  

1. NBEng. Services Ltd is an independent lift inspection company, accredited to ISO 17020 by the 

NAB-Malta. The Lift Maintenance/Installation Company shall in no way act as a representative of 

NBEng. Services Ltd or speak on its behalf.  

 

2. NBEng Services Ltd and the Lift Maintenance/Installation Company are completely independent 

of each other, and any activities carried out by Lift Maintenance/Installation Company have no 

relation or consequence to NBEng. Services Ltd or its Inspectors. 

 

3. All lift inspectors employed by NBEng. Services Ltd shall carry out all inspection activities, which 

fall under its scope, impartially and independently. 

 

4. The Responsible Person of any lift shall have the right to choose the inspector of their lift. Neither 

the Lift Maintenance/Installation Company, nor NBEng. Services Ltd, may in any way influence 

the Responsible Person’s decision to choose a particular inspector. 

 

5. The technical criteria for inspection have been stipulated in Legal Notice 231 of 2007 and various 

other documents. These are to be applied by NBEng. Services Ltd inspectors, irrespective of the 

technical competence of the Lift Maintenance/Installation Company. 

 

6. It is the responsibility of the Lift Maintenance/Installation Company to ensure that the person 

accompanying the NBEng. Services Ltd inspector is suitably trained for the tasks at hand. 

 

We hope our inspection services have met your expectations, and hope to be of service in the future. 

 

 

 

 

Regards,  

Ing. Nicholas Bellizzi 

Director 


